
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS FOR RUBBISH REMOVAL 
 

The Hillman Community Schools will accept sealed bids for rubbish removal requirements for 

the 2024-2025 school year.  The successful bidder will be expected to remove on regular basis 

rubbish based upon the following information: 

 

  Estimated  Price Per  

Facility Capacity Needs     Yard       

   2024-2025   

 

Hillman Elementary  6-yard dumpster 660 yards  __________  

 

Hillman High School 6-yard dumpster 660 yards  __________  

 6-yard dumpster   __________  

 

Bids will be accepted at the Superintendent’s Office, 26042 M-32 South Hillman, MI 49746 

prior to 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday April 3, 2024.  Bid will be awarded at the April 9, 2024 

regular board meeting. 

 

A 60-day termination agreement will apply to both parties involved. Bid may be renewed at the 

end of this contract if both parties are in agreement. 

 

Bids should be clearly marked on envelope "Bid for Rubbish Removal".  The Superintendent 

reserves the right to reject any or all bids. 

 

Please return to: Superintendent 

   Hillman Community Schools 

   26042 M-32 S. 

   Hillman, MI  49746 

 

(Please print clearly) 

 

Name of Business _________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Contact __________________________________________________________ 

 

Address _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Telephone Number ________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed ________________________________________ Date _____________________ 

 

Awarded bid shall provide district with certificate of liability insurance in the amount of 

$1,000,000.  If you have any questions, please call the district office at (989) 742-2908. 


